
OAKEY STATE HIGH SCHOOL P&C ASSOCIATION MEMBERSHIP FORM 2025 

 

We are looking for some parental assistance in the following areas: 

 

Please tick any number of boxes indicating where you could assist. 

 

(Name)__________________________________ (Phone)   _____________________ 

 

   Work in Tuckshop – Main duty is to prepare & serve food during meal breaks.   

   Assist with School/P&C Fundraising Projects, 

  Attend P&C Meetings or receive minutes.  Meetings are held on a Tuesday, 5.30pm 

      Notice will be sent via email and school notice board prior to date (6 meetings per year) 
 

Application for P&C Membership/Renewal for 2025 
 

Name:   

Address: 

 

  

Home phone:   

Mobile phone:   

Email Address:  

 

I am: 

 A parent of a student attending the school 

 A staff member of the school 

 An adult interested in the school’s welfare, and my date of birth is: ____________. 

I am: 

 Applying for new membership 

 Renewing my membership. 

 

I apply for membership in the Oakey State High School Parents and Citizens’ Association and I undertake to: 

a) Promote the interest of and facilitate the development and further improvement of the School and the good order 

and management of the School; and 

b) Comply with the constitution of the P&C Association, including the P&C Association Code of Conduct as 

specified in Schedule 2 of the constitution, and any valid resolutions passed by the Association. 
 

If a person has been convicted of an indictable offence, it is grounds for removal in accordance with the Education 

(General Provision) Act 2006. 
 

Signature: _________________________________ Date: ___________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Please return this note to the school office or email to pandcsecretary@oakeyshs.eq.edu.au .  Thanking you in anticipation 

of your assistance 

 

P&C Secretary Use 

Date received: ____/____/____  Date accepted: ____/____/____ 

 

Secretary’s signature: ___________________________________________ 

 

Entered in P&C Register:   

 

mailto:pandcsecretary@eq.edu.au

